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From: stuart redman

Sent: Tuesday, 25 June 2024 5:49 AM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Higgins

Categories: -

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi

I’'m a local resident who wants the Higgins electorate to remain as is. | volunteer with local scouts, footy
and RSL and value the contribution our Federal Members play and how they represent to our community
which would be watered down should Higgins be dissolved

Regards

Stuart Redman

Malvern East
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